
 

 

 

 
Demolition works are progressing at the Bangs Street site 

With demolition works progressing at the Prahran redevelopment site, the Department of Health and Human 

Services (the department) would like to notify you in advance of tree removal works scheduled to commence next 

week.  

 

What you need to know: 

• Demolition contractor, City Circle Group, will carry out the removal works  

• City Circle Group will be commencing gradual tree removal works next week, and thereafter from late June, 

prior to the structural demolition of the buildings 

• The trees involved are located within the boundaries of the Prahran redevelopment site 

• Only trees where it is deemed necessary for demolition will be removed 

• Demolition works are required to enable redevelopment of the site  

• City Circle Group have consulted with Stonnington City Council and Council are aware of the removal of 

these trees 

• The department has consulted with Stonnington City Council who have confirmed that all trees proposed 

for removal are not classified as significant, and therefore, are not covered under local significant tree 

protection laws. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the department using the contact details provided below.  

 
Further information  

DHHS - Project contact  
Jason Stewart  

Manager, Communications and Community Engagement 

P 0405 597 664 E jason.stewart@dhhs.vic.gov.au   

 

DHHS - After-hours contact  
Hoang Nguyen  

Principal Project Manager - Client Engagement Team 

P 0413 602 046 E relocations.south@dhhs.vic.gov.au  

 

City Circle Group  
Matt Tucker 

Project Manager 

P 0422 370 169 E matt.tucker@citycirclegroup.com.au 

Site tree removal notice  
The redevelopment site at Bangs Street, Prahran  


